
PHILIPPINE
PORTS

AUTHORITY

DEC I 2 2018
NOTICE TO PROCEED

ARCHIE P. BAYONA
Authorized Representative
Lily Hill Trading
Circon Bldg, Valencia Street,
Puerto Princesa City

Dear Mr. Bayona;

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, Notice is hereby given to Lily Hill 
Trading that work may commence on the provision of various furniture, fixtures and equipment 
under Annual Equipment Procurement Program (AEPP) for CY 2018 effective upon date of signing 
of the Contract /immediately from the receipt of this Notice.

Upon receipt of this Notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms and 
conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule of 
Requirements.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both copies in the space 
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Philippine Ports Authority, PMO 
Palawan.

Very truly yours,

PHILIPPINE PORTS AUTHORITY
By:

MM-
ELVIS R. MEOALLA
Port Manager

CONFORME:

LILY HILL TRYING
By: X
MR. ARCHIE P. BAYONA
Authorized Representative 
Date: x'l-

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE - PALAWAN
PPA Administrative Buiiding. Port Area 

Port Area, Bgy, Bagong Pag-asa, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
Telefax. Nos. (048) 434-5626, Email address; pmopaiawan@ppa.com.ph
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